
Friday, January 21, 2022 at 12:09:49 Pacific Standard Time

Page 1 of 1

Subject: Homeless Camp - Sleep Center
Date: Thursday, January 20, 2022 at 3:04:50 PM Pacific Standard Time
From: TRISTEN SELE
To: Julie Fisher

Dang I did not make it by 2:00. Please send responses to Vicki Sele vsele@hotmail.com

Hello, 

How high will the fence be? I don’t like the idea of a fence with plastic privacy slats. It needs
to be a very high privacy fence such as Brick. 

What overnight security will the city provide? 

How often will the place be cleaned? 

How often will waste (such as feces) be removed?

How will you protect our community (neighborhood) from fires?

Who will monitor the outside areas of the camp to keep the homeless from drinking, doing
drugs, using areas to go to the bathroom? I do not believe it should have to be the residents
of neighborhoods surrounding the camp. 

How is the homeless camp only temporary? Those tiny huts will not be easily moved once
they are set up. What is the plan to keep it temporary.? Will the original proposed (the old
mill) still be worked on to make it the permanent solution?

There is already someone cutting the fence behind our homes. I told Officer Morgan about
it. 

If there are problems how soon will you abandon the site (homeless camp)? We have been
told if there are issues that the site will be removed? How fast?

How will we be notified if there are sex offenders at the camp? How soon will we be notified
when you know there is a sex offender at or around the camp?  I have 2 autistic
grandchildren & 4 other grandchildren that I do not want subjected to this camp. 

What Guarantees that the camp will be removed if any of the issues arise that we are
concerned about? Will you give those of us that have concerns something in writing that
everything that you say will be done is done and correctly?

I object to the new location of the homeless camp behind my home. Please put it in at the
location it is now with a high fence. If you are worried about the downtown then clean up the
Main Street buildings. 

Thank you,
Vicki Sele 


